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below ranking list. The Panel was happy with the ranking list after amending their 
scores for two proposals which had the same score (based on evidence). All the 
proposals were considered fundable except where specific adjustments have been 
identified and any overlaps will be investigated following the meeting. Should any 
uniform scaling be required as a result of oversubscriptions, it is proposed that this is 
done based on the ranking position below.  The ranking list and any specific 
recommendations on proposals will be shared with the DiRAC Technical Manager for 
the preparation of scenarios for fitting the recommended allocations within the 
available resources on the DiRAC systems. 
 

5.2. Ranking list 
 
Thematic and Short Proposals  
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RSE Proposals 

 

The Panel has confirmed they are agreeable with the new ranking list. 
 

5.3. The Panel flagged the below proposals and would like to refer them to the Technical 
Team for further guidance as discussed above: 
 

6. Planning for the 16th Call 

6.1. The Chair invited the Panel to raise any issues or comments regarding the processes 
for the 15th Call. The Panel agreed to keep the page limits and reviewers the same in 
the 16th Call as it seems to have worked well and they had no complaints from the 
applicants. The PIs had to answer EDI questions in this call, and despite not being 
able to assess the answers at the moment the Panel felt it was a good prompt for the 
PIs to think more about what they are doing for EDI and to encourage them to do 
more. The Panel felt although they can’t act upon what the PIs have noted it is a really 
valid update and a positive change. Currently the framework is being reviewed to see 
whether UKRI/STFC can make it part of the assessment criteria, and whilst nothing 
has changed yet since this was last discussed as part of the enhanced continuous 
improvement exercise, hopefully in time UKRI will amend the framework to add this to 
the assessment criteria.    

6.2. A question had been asked as to whether applicants were allowed to veto any 
Reviewers reports.  At present, there is no strong case to do this, nor is there any need 
to allow the applicants to select their own Reviewers.   

6.3. The Panel found it useful to hold the Project Reporting exercise later in the year with 
the meeting being held in January compared to previous years where this was held 








